
Congress	of	Black	Women	of	Canada	
Le	Congres	Des	Femmes	Noires	Du	Canada	

Edmonton	Chapter	
	

P.O.	Box	11121	–	Edmonton	–	Alberta	–	T5J3K4	
	
	
April	7,	2018	
	
	
Dear	Dr.	Ganz	Ferrance:	
	
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	being	part	of	the	Taking	Charge	of	your	Health	and	Well-
Being	Workshop	sponsored	by	the	Congress	of	Black	Women	of	Canada,	
Edmonton,	Alberta	on	April	7,	2018.	
	
	
We	are	grateful	to	you	for	your	contribution	as	an	inspirational	presenter.		You	
have	provided	participants	with	insights	and	wisdom	that	will	enrich	and	
enlighten	their	daily	lives.	
	
	
With	Sincere	thanks,	
	
	
Shirlian	Talbot,	Vice	President	
Congress	of	Black	Women	of	Canada,	Edmonton	Chapter	

	
	

	
	


